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1800 41st Street 
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Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
  Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Pursuant to paragraph 151 of Order No. 7 in Docket No. UT-050814, Verizon Northwest Inc. 
(“Verizon”) provides the status of its compliance with the terms of the FCC and WUTC orders 
requiring deployment and offering of stand-alone ADSL within twelve months of the merger 
closing date.  Verizon is still working through technical issues to comply with these orders, and 
has yet to file a report on this matter with the FCC.  Once Verizon files such a report at the FCC, it 
will file a similar report with the WUTC, as contemplated by paragraph 151 of Order No. 7. 
 
If there are questions, please contact Robert Millar at (360) 236-9727. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
David S. Valdez 
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